
To: Father Paul            October14, 2019                                                     

      Bill Skennion 

      Our Lady of the Assumption Parish Council 

 

From: Gary Texter 

 

Subject: Pastoral Assistant’s Report 

 

Below is Pastoral Assistant’s report October 14, 2019 

 

 

Adult Faith Formation              

ALL are invited Sunday Evening November 10 to a Screening of “Word Made Flesh, True Bread of 

Heaven: Mystery of the Liturgy and the Eucharist”. The video gives a thoughtful insight into the Mass 

and does a great job explaining “The Real Presence’. Parishioners wishing to attend are invited to come to 

the parish center to view this wonderful film from Bishop Robert Barron’s Catholicism Series, and break 

bread with fellow parishioners during a light supper and discussion.  

 

 

Operation Archangel – Safety Committee 

Sam Osborne, Matt Ippolito, and I are registered for and will be attending the meeting the Archdiocese is 

sponsoring at St Mary’s Washingtonville this Thursday evening to discuss part 2 of parish safety. After 

that, the next step will be to once again invite the Sheriff’s department to meet with our Safety Committee 

at a time convenient for the Sheriff and Father Paul. 

 

Ecumenical Outreach 

The Greater Middletown Interfaith Council Warming Station for the homeless will be opening its doors 

on Sunday night November 17th . Many thanks to the Mamakating Knights of Columbus for their 

generous offer in going forward with an air freshening system for the Warming Station. 

 

God bless you all, 

 

Gary 


